
 

 

 

 

 

For Release: February 28, 2024 

Press Release 

Cadorath Achieves Milestone with Delivery of First Overhauled and Tested M250C30P Engine to 
Meridian Helicopters  

Cadorath has marked a significant achievement by delivering its first fully overhauled and tested Rolls-Royce M250C30P engine to 
Meridian Helicopters. This milestone delivery aligns with Cadorath's recent elevation to an Authorized Maintenance Repair and 
Overhaul Center (AMROC) within the Rolls-Royce First Network, a status attained in late 2023. The engine, meticulously 
overhauled by Cadorath, powers a Bell 206L3 helicopter, completely refurbished and freshly painted by Meridian Helicopters. The 
helicopter was handed over to a lease customer in February 2024, showcasing the capabilities of Cadorath in providing end-to-end 
aviation solutions. 

Cadorath's journey as a Rolls-Royce partner began over two decades ago when it was designated as an Authorized Repair Facility 
(ARF), specializing in single part repair and overhaul services. This extensive experience has positioned Cadorath as a leading 
support facility for the Rolls-Royce M250 and RR300 turbine engines, known for their extensive inventory and high-quality service. 
This expertise is a testament to Cadorath's commitment to delivering value and support that is integral to the success of operators 
worldwide. 

The transition to complete engine and module overhauls was a strategic step for Cadorath, enhancing their range of services in 
the turbine engine sector. “Progressing to full engine and module overhauls was a natural evolution in our mission to provide 
comprehensive turbine engine support,” said Gerry Cadorath, CEO of Cadorath. “Our priority, post-AMROC designation, has been 
to assemble a team of the finest technicians, ensuring the continuation of the exceptional quality and reliability that our clients 
have come to expect from Cadorath.” 

In response to the new AMROC designation, Cadorath has initiated the construction of a new 15,000 square foot facility in 
Broussard, LA. This state-of-the-art center, augmenting the existing single part repair facility, will focus on engine support services, 
underlining Cadorath's commitment to excellence and innovation in the aerospace industry. 

For more detailed inquiries or to engage with our expert team, please contact a representative using the information provided 
below. Additionally, we cordially invite you to explore our range of capabilities and services at our website, www.cadorath.com, 
and to visit our exhibit at Booth #8129 during the Heli-Expo 2024 in Anaheim, CA, for a firsthand experience of our offerings. 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 
Roy Hartfiel, AMROC Program Manager, Cadorath - roy.hartfiel@cadorath.com 
Danny Miller, AMROC Director of Business Development, Cadorath - danny.miller@cadorath.com 
Henry Lisboa, AMROC Director of Business Development LATAM, Cadorath – henry.lisboa@cadorath.com 
Jennifer Olds, AMROC Customer Service Representative, Cadorath – jennifer.olds@cadorath.com 

Cadorath is a family-owned and operated company that provides superior solutions and products to a global client base through 
its Canadian office in Winnipeg, Manitoba, and its U.S. offices in Lafayette, Louisiana; Orion, Illinois; and Bettendorf, Iowa. 
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Gerry Cadorath, President and CEO of Cadorath, stands on the flight steps of a Bell 206L3, showcasing the newly overhauled  
Rolls-Royce M250C30P engine installed within. 


